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CHINESE CEO ORGANIZATION 

Dear Members: 

We cordially invite you and your family to attend the 14 th  Board Inauguration of Chinese CEO 

Organization and the 2014 Spring Festival Gala Dinner on Sunday, February 16, 2014. The 

Chinese CEO Organization was founded in 1996 in Los Angeles. Since its inception, it has been 

actively promoting commercial trade, economic development, and cultural exchanges between 

the U.S. and China. It has established a good reputation in the Chinese business communities of 

Southern California and helped maintain good relationships with both American and Chinese 

government agencies, as well as business and non-profit organizations. We are now one of the 

largest business associations consisting of successful Chinese-American entrepreneurs, high-

level executives, and service professionals across many industries. 

To celebrate the inauguration of our new board and the 2014 Spring Festival in the "Year of the 

Horse," we request the honor of your presence at this important community event, to be held at 

Pacific Palm Resort in City of Industry on Sunday, February 16, 2014. The reception will begin 

at 5:15 p.m., followed by the main event at 6:00 p.m.. Additional details are in the attached 

invitation. Kindly RSVP by February 3 to Gene Chang at (516) 770-3563 or email: 

genejchang@gmail.com.  

We would be greatly honored if you could join us for this wonderful party. We very much look 

forward to a wonderful celebration with you! 

Sincerely Yogrs 

Cheng Lu 
President 
Chinese CEO Organization 
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